
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have set up email addresses for each year group so that you can email in photographs or files of 

your children’s learning to share with their teachers. These can be found on our ‘Temporary Learning 

Page’. Teachers will not be able to respond to emails personally but they will post comments on the 

website to praise effort and to help keep children motivated. Some work will also be posted into a 

gallery for each year group so keep your eyes on the website! 

Year R parents- please continue to use Tapestry to share your child’s learning. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs S Petipher 


